November 7, 2014

Mr. Paul H. Felser P.O. Box 10267 Savannah, GA 31412

Dear Mr. Felser,

I would like to thank you and all your staff for all the hard work that was done on my behalf. I was injured on the job and tried for some time to do the OWCP paperwork on my own. It was continually denied and when the pain was unbearable I sought help because I knew that I could not do it alone. I spoke with an attorney that handled Oregon State OWCP and she referred me to you.

After a phone consult we refiled my paperwork October 25, 2011 and it was accepted less than 2 weeks later on November 3, 2011. I had my first surgery in December and the following November I had the second one. None of it would have been possible without the expertise of Felser Law Firm.

Thank you for all the time and attention to my case, which garnered a successful outcome.

Sincerely,

Nailah A. Nadeal